
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAE 
 

Being a communication to residents regarding ResCom need 

 

Subject: Functions & Catering Portfolio 
 

 

Dear Evergreen Broadacres Residents, 

 

Bev Jackson has indicated that she’s no longer available to continue as leader of this important 

portfolio and this is a personal appeal to you to consider playing a role. We’re looking for 

somebody to lead this portfolio together with a team of 3 or 4 other ladies and /or gents who are 

prepared to make themselves available as permanent members of the portfolio sub-committee.  

 

The Functions & Catering portfolio has been the foundation of the ethos of our wonderful village 

and I have little doubt that it is the most important portfolio on the ResCom. We’ve also realised 

that it isn’t a portfolio that can be filled by a single person. All the portfolio members must of 

course have an interest in making this a happy village, or as per our motto, ‘To make this the 

village of our dreams.’ The leader we’re looking for have a bubbly personality, have strong 

planning, organising and delegating abilities, and be menu wise, while the other members must 

have an interest and / or skill around catering, organising our special functions like the 

Wednesday socials and other event evenings (Burns night/St. Patrick/American independence 

etc.). 

 

There is no doubt that with the right sub-committees in place, besides being a vital and important 

portfolio, this could also be an extremely rewarding, fun experience for everyone involved. With 

the RAM only a week away we desperately need folk to urgently consider serving our community in 

this way, please let me know as a matter of urgency.    

 

Hoping for your urgent & positive response,  

 

Graham Langmead 

Chairman of ResCom. 

 
 


